
 
Sent: Sunday, February 19, 2006 12:23 AM 
To: info@sineoff.com 
Subject: I applaud you! 

I was watching your advertisement on NBC during the Olympics. Your 
latest Sine-Off product and add campaign is excellent. Hopefully this 
product could force the phase-out of all the ephredrine based products 
on the market. It is long overdue but much appreciated. Thx again! 
  
Sincerely, Jim Billington 


